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          BY: EMAIL 
 
 
May 5, 2020  
  
Municipality of West Grey  
402813 Grey Road 4, RR 2 
Durham, ON N0G 1R0  
  
Attention:   Laura Johnston, CAO 

Mark Turner, Clerk  
  
Dear Laura/Mark:  
  
Re:  West Grey – Hanover Police Services Amalgamation Discussions  
  
This letter is further to my correspondence of January 3, 2020 advising that Council of the Town 
of Hanover passed a resolution at its December 16, 2019 meeting to resume discussions with 
West Grey regarding the opportunity of amalgamating our police services.  The letter and 
resolution are attached for your reference.    
  
Mark, as I recall, you initially advised me that this letter and motion would be considered at a 
meeting in February.  After that, you advised it would be considered following your 2020 budget 
deliberations in April.  As West Grey has now passed its budget, I have been asked by Hanover 
Council to again inquire as to whether West Grey Council is interested in reconvening the 
discussions of the West Grey – Hanover Police Services Amalgamation Committee.   
 
I would appreciate you bringing this matter to the attention of your council as soon as possible.    
 
Respectfully,  

 
Brian Tocheri 
CAO/Clerk 
 
cc: Council of the Town of Hanover 
 
Encl: (2) 
 




